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Comments: The US Forest Service should absolutely not allow E-bike use on select Jackson, WY, area trails
unless it is a paved bike path or through-way that already allows them. No backcountry or wilderness trails
should allow the use of E-bikes or other motorized vehicles, as this would be a detrimental disturbance and
possible injurious liability to wildlife (flora and fauna and people! E-bikes would be deeply destructive to trails,
habitat, and the peace and solace people seek when venturing in the wilderness. These bikes are fast and
dangerous and would change the backcountry experience for the worse for all creatures big and small. I am a
Wilson, Wyoming resident and my family has lived in this valley, enjoying the solace of open spaces since the
1940s. Do not make a foolish mistake letting E-bikes on these trails. Thank you.



